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I was so proud of Oregon when we all voted to "vote by mail". Imagine -- a way for 

people to thoughtfully sit down with a ballot and read the Voter's Guide to participate 

in local and state government. And then either putting it in your mailbox or driving a 

short distance to a local ballot box. After working in a elementary school for a couple 

decades during the vote in person days, I became increasingly disturbed that we had 

to open our elementary school's doors during the school day to the voting public. It 

was a constant stream of citizens for the entire day. Me? I'd much rather vote 

thoughtfully, not in rush wondering how we'll get dinner after having stood in line for 

an hour or more.  


